July 27, 2000

Allan Browning

Vision Quest

1131 E. Main St, Suite 109
Tustin, CA 92780

Dear Mr. Browning,

On behalf of the Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) and Padilla &
Associates, thank you for participating as a Workshop Presenter and Exhibitor at
the OCTA “Bridging the Gap” Small Business Training Workshop Series Event,
held on July 20, 2000.

Based upon the preliminary information and feedback received thus far, it was
truly a successful event for all, with over 100 participants from the small business
community attending the training workshops, networking and/or visiting the exhibit
hall throughout the day. Vision Quest’'s participation in this valuable Workshop
Series has contributed to the success of “Bridging the Gap”.

Again, thank you for your participation in the OCTA event. Padilla & Associates
commends the professionalism and dedication demonstrated by all
representatives from participating agencies, the business community and trade
organizations in attendance, to ensure success of the event.

Sincerely,
Virginia Abadessa
Manager, Contracts Administration & Materials Management

Orange County Transportation Authority
550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 /(714) 560-OCTA (6282)
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